
November 1, 2024

Dear Community Supporter,

As we approach the end of another year, we want to express our deepest
gratitude for your continued support of CASA of South Mississippi. Every child
deserves a voice, especially those who have been removed from their homes due
to abuse or neglect, and our trained CASA volunteers are often the only
consistent, caring adults these children have as they navigate the uncertainties of
the foster care system. Our desire is that each child knows they are valued, heard,
and supported, and it is only through your donations that we can continue to
make this possible.

This year, your gift has an extraordinary impact. Thanks to the commitment of an
anonymous donor, every dollar you donate to CASA of South Mississippi will be
matched two-for-one. This means that for every dollar you give, CASA will receive
an additional two dollars—tripling the power of your gift and allowing us to reach
even more children in need.

Imagine what your donation can do with this matching opportunity:
A $50 donation becomes $150, providing a CASA volunteer with critical
training materials.
A $100 donation becomes $300, covering travel expenses for a volunteer to
visit children in foster care who are placed far from home.
A $500 donation becomes $1,500, helping us recruit, train, and support more
volunteers to advocate for children who have no other voice.

Please consider giving today to maximize the impact of your donation through
this unique double match.

You can make a donation online at www.casasouthms.org/donate, or by mailing a
check to CASA of South Mississippi, 644 Dunbar Ave. Bay St. Louis, MS 39520.

Thank you for standing with us and for believing that every child deserves a safe &
permanent home.

With heartfelt gratitude,

www.casasouthms.org

(228) 344-0419

CASA of South Mississippi
Hancock Office
644 Dunbar Avenue
Bay St. Louis, MS 39520

Harrison & Stone Office
Knight Nonprofit Center
11975 Seaway Rd. A140
Gulfport, MS 39503

Help us give every child a voice.

Cynthia Chauvin
Executive Director 
cynthia@casasouthms.org

Board of Directors

Myron Labat, Sr.
President

Andy Orzalli
Vice President

Caitlin Cruthird
Treasurer

Erin Lee
Secretary

Lyndle Berryhill
David Buckley
Padrick Dennis

April Parker
Huey Stockstill, III

Ty Wiltz
Haley Wing

Cynthia Chauvin
Executive Director

Donations are tax
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